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We need expansion of our democratic right to protest and organize, NOT restriction 

of it in exchange for more power for state and law enforcement agencies. I urge you 

to vote no on this bill. Trump is already attacking our few democratic rights from 

Washington, we do not need oregon to help with his campaign of repression and 

falsely labeling ordinary people who fully exercise their democratic rights as terrorists! 


